
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 Online Safety Zoom session for all Duke Street Parents/Carers,  

Thursday, 19th May 2022  at 1.00 pm 
 

All attendees will be entered into a free prize draw!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Click the link on our website/parentmail email to enter the Zoom.    


